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Chairman Larson and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to 
comment on House Bill 1463.  My name is Justin Hagel and I am an attorney representing the 
North Dakota Private Investigative and Security Board, otherwise known as the NDPISB.  On 
behalf of the NDPISB, my public testimony today is neutral as to House Bill 1463 in its present 
form.  The NDPISB’s only specific concern regarding House Bill 1463 is its incorporation of 
identical legislative text found in the NDPISB’s Senate Bill 2096, which has passed the North 
Dakota Legislature and been signed by the Governor.  The NDPISB would advocate for no 
amendments to House Bill 1463 in its present form which would alter language enacted in 
Senate Bill 2096.  I also hope to address any questions the Committee has on the bill.  

 
 /s/ Justin Hagel,  
 
 Legal Counsel, North Dakota Private Investigative and Security Board. 
 
 
 


